office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Friday, August 18, 2023 8:01 AMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:Camp Connect - August 18th





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

Friday, August 18, 2023

Save the Date

The last Open Forum meeting of 2023 is going to be held via Zoom on Saturday, October 7, from 10 a.m. until noon at the latest. Details and registration to come!

Church Parking Lot Closed to MGCA Members

Members are reminded that parking is not permitted in the parking lot of the Mt. Gretna United Methodist Church (MGUMC) on Sunday mornings between 8 a.m. and noon. The MGUMC generously permits MGCA Members to park in their lot at times when it is not needed by the MGUMC. However, the lot is reserved for MGUMC attendees every Sunday morning. Your cooperation in not parking in the lot on Sunday is greatly appreciated!

Upcoming Heritage Festival Event

Join us Saturday, August 19th at 7:30 p.m. for the penultimate performance of this season's Heritage Festival when the Angry Young Band, The Billy Joel Tribute, returns to the Tabernacle stage. Angry Young Band recreates the energy and intimacy of Billy's classic touring band. The group performs career-spanning smash hits and fan favorites, drawing from every album from 1971's Cold Spring Harbor to 1993's River of Dreams. Angry Young Band was a crowd favorite in 2021 when they last appeared in Mt. Gretna, so come early to ensure you get a good seat.

All Heritage Festival performances are funded by your generous contributions - a \$10 per person donation is greatly appreciated!

Upcoming Bible Festival Event

On Sunday, August 20, at 7 p.m., the Mt. Gretna Bible Festival will host the Susquehanna Chorale under the direction of Linda Tedford.

A freewill offering will be taken at the event. If you have questions about Bible Festival events, please either call (717) 330-6774 or email bobket@ptd.net.

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

You received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

<u>Unsubscribe here</u>



© 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association